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Hartley College Past Pupils Association of

NEW SOUTH WALES INCOPORATED, Australia
K.Paskarajothy

551 Victoria Road, Ermington NSW 2115, AUSTRALIA

Telephone: (02) 9638 1380 Mobile: 0402 811 972

Dear Friends,
Vanakkam.
On behalf of the Hartley College Past Pupils Association (NSW), it gives me great pleasure in sending my warmest best wishes to the web team in celebrating the tenth anniversary of the formation of Hartley web site.

Our association consists of hundred and ten life members and about two hundred members in Sydney and around neighbouring towns in NSW. 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the web team as it has been a well worthy effort and it has been serving the entire Hartley community in spreading the glory of our Alma Mater with committed dedication and tireless work. Most of the contents are very interesting and informative to all our members and associations spread all around the globe demonstrating the values of Hartley faith. 

Years to come, all our Past Pupils’ Associations and the website will offer sincere hope and support to build a bright future to our students at Hartley with better education and a college with all necessities.     

Once again I thank for all your dedicated and constructive work

Nanri-Vanakkam
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Paskey

(K. Paskarajothy)    

President HCPPA(NSW) 2007/2008
